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10/8/18 
 
Gloyer-Taylor Laboratories 
Mr. Gloyer 
112 Mitchell Blvd.  
Tullahoma, TN 37388 
 
Dear Mr. Gloyer, 
  
My name is Alic Brigham and I would like to introduce myself as a candidate for a position as an Aerospace 
Engineer at Gloyer-Taylor Laboratories.  I was referred to your company by Kelby Karcher, a classmate from 
college. Kelby speaks very highly of his time at GTL and has encouraged me to share my resume with you. 
  
I am currently finishing my final 10 hours at The University of Tennessee as a student in the Aerospace 
Engineering program, and I am excited to make the transition into the aerospace work force. Presently, I am 
employed full time by Costco Wholesale working 30 hours a week where my responsibilities consist of 
member/customer service and assisting throughout the store in various other functions as needed and 
requested by store leadership.  
  
During my time at UTK, I have worked on several aerospace propulsion projects including both liquid and 

hybrid rocket engines that focus on increasing the propulsive efficiency for implementation to aerospace 

systems. Some of the responsibilities I held for the hybrid rocket project were designing and iterating on the 

hybrid test matrices, organizing and allocating workloads to peers, such as telling a team member to have a 

blast shield for the valves designed and made, and running the test stand in a safe and efficient manner. In 

addition to leading the team of student peers and contributing technical work to the hybrid rocket research, I 

also helped develop a publication and eventually had the opportunity to present at the AIAA Energy and 

Propulsion conference in the summer of 2018.  

With my educational background and work ethic, I feel confident that once trained, I will be able to provide 
consistent, quality work that will help you keep projects running smoothly. I am eager and ready to take on 
the challenges in which Gloyer-Taylor Laboratories could provide for me. 
  
GTL is the type of company I dreamed of becoming a part of when I decided to become an engineer many 
years ago, and I’m thankful that you can provide me with this opportunity. Thank you for your time Mr. 
Gloyer and I hope to hear from you soon. 
  
Thank you, 
Alic Brigham  

P.S.  I would also like to mention that I have family ties in South Nashville and in Murfreesboro that connect 
me to the area near Tullahoma.  This furthers my thoughts on this opening becoming a terrific long-term 
situation and relationship with you and your company. 
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